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Robert Lee Street Atfair

We are always grateful for rain. However, the wonderful rain Saturday
evening forced the cancellation of the dance. The dance is being rescheduled.
If you paid, keep your wristband and they will be honored. Keep an eye on
The Observer/Enterprise for the rescheduled date!

The Robert Lee Street Affair Committee

Thank You to All Sponsors,
Participants & Volunteers!




